Dear Congregation,

With snow on the way this weekend, please be aware that any decision to cancel the Worship Service will
be made at 8am SUNDAY MORNING and will be based on the hourly weather report and the state of the
parking lot. A cancellation would be communicated in the following ways:

1. An email will be sent via Breeze

2. The Church Office answering machine (508)869-2027 will be changed to confirm the
cancellation

3. Facebook will be updated with the announcement

Should this occur, Pastor Zac Stephenson’s Teaching will still be available on Livestream at 10am and
can be viewed by clicking here FCC Boylston - YouTube OR via our Facebook Page.



https://www.youtube.com/@fccboylston4244/streams

